
Hello James, Jack, Ethan, Louie, Sam, Kobi, Jess, Rosalie, Georgia, 

Maisie, Sharlyne, Wiktoria, Bobby, Grace, Nabila, Lily, Harrison, 

Archie & Leon. 

In school this week we have been looking at the oceans and 

have been trying to remember their names. Do you remember the 

song we listened to about them? See if you can search for the 

Oceans song on YouTube with the help of an adult, and sing along. 

In class this week, we have looked at sea creatures and learnt 

about what they like to eat and where they can be found. We then 

decided to make a large underwater 

scene which we could use as a 

backdrop for a show. Here is a photo 

of our final design. As you can see, 

we made paper jellyfish with 

tentacles and sea snakes to hang. Mrs 

Gingell also showed us a special way 

to use flour, salt, paint and water in 

the microwave to make coral which 

we were amazed by. Then we watched 

some videos about divers looking for 

pearls and finding different multi-

coloured ones. We wanted to have a 

turn at pretending to be divers and so we created our own 

underwater shows for the rest of the class.  

Next week is forecast to be dry 

and that means we are hoping to be 

able to meet you all outside before the 

Summer holiday. We would like you to 

come into school on Wednesday 15th 

July between 1.45pm and 2.30pm. You 

can bring a disposable drink and two 

small snacks so that we can enjoy these 



out on the field, like a picnic. We are hoping that you will be able to 

see your Year 6 buddies at this time too before they move to High 

School. If the weather is not good, we will let you know on the 

morning and we have a reserve date of Tuesday 21st July, 11.00am to 

11.45am. Your reports will also go home with you on this day. We are 

really looking forward to seeing you all at a safe distance so that we 

can say goodbye to you before you move into Year 1. 

We are also asking you to send in a photo of some home learning that 

you have carried out, so that we can 

create a memory book. Thank you 

for those who have sent photos in 

over the past few weeks. For 

everyone else, please can you email 

me your photos on 

a.bamber@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk  by 

Tuesday afternoon. 

I hope you are all keeping safe and well and please remember that 

it’s okay to sometimes feel a little worried, scared or unsure of all 

the things that are going on in the world right now. Remember that 

God is helping us get through this tough time and he is always 

listening to you when you need Him. Remember to keep listening to 

your grown-ups, keep trying hard in all that you do, keep smiling and 

keep shining brightly! 

 

Lots of love,  

 

Mrs Bamber 
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